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2019-2020 NETWORK UPGRADE PROJECT
E-Rate 470 Number 190015085

Bids for the 2019-2020 NETWORK UPGRADE PROJECT RFP will be received by Marshall County School District office located at 122 S. Spring St, Holly Springs, MS 38635 until 10:00 AM local time, March 7, 2019. Bids will be publicly opened at 10:15 that same day. 
Interested bidders can find the RFP documents at https://goo.gl/EMfHJ1 or may obtain copies from Todd Sanderson at the above address. Questions should be directed to Todd Sanderson, Director of Technology via email at tsanderson@mcschools.us
